Dibble, Dickson

From: John.Kasper@ocfl.net

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 1:21 PM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Cc: Jodi.Dittell@ocfl.net; Darrell. Lobin@ocfl.net
Subject: Temple Inland Orlando

Dick:

| talked to the facility (Carmen Bugay) this morning about permitting for this facility. She said they registered for a general
permit last week. EPD visited them about two weeks ago and was about to send them a letter requiring them to submit a
construction permit for the facility. They wanted to register for a general permit for their flexographic presses, but they
have other emission units. The other units include a silo with dust collector and a cyclone for waste cardboard collection
and separation. They also have a boiler that will be regulated if fired by diesel fuel. This facility is similar to one they have
in Tampa (0570260) that has had air permits for 15-20 years, but may be shut down and the work transferred to Crlando.

Please reject any general permit registration from this facility as being ineligible for a general permit because they have
more than one emission unit. | will copy you on the letter that we hope to mail by tomorrow.

John Kasper
Orange County EPD
407-836-1443

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F. S. 119).
All e-mails to and from County Officials are kept as a public record.
Your e~mail communications, including your e-mail address may be
disclosed to the public and media at any time.
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